
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Taylor, RicheleRicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/1/2016 2:15:26 PM

Subject: Re: Colonial Pipeline explosion

I defer to Richele as she has more details, but I recommend we send something similar to what 
we said after the last colonial pipeline mishap a few weeks ago.


David M. Glaccum

Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley

(803) 429-6769

_____________________________

From: Godfrey, Rob <robgodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 2:13 PM

Subject: Re: Colonial Pipeline explosion

To: Adams, Chaney <chaneyadams@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: Glaccum, David <davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov>, Patel, Swati <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>, Taylor, 
Richele <richeletaylor@gov.sc.gov>


Guidance on this yall?


Rob Godfrey
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley

On Nov 1, 2016, at 2:08 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


FYI- P&C has called about this as well.
 
From: Burris, Roddie [mailto:rburris@thestate.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2016 2:03 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Colonial Pipeline explosion
 
Hi there, Chaney:
 
Hope you are doing well. 
 
It looks as though I'll be writing something today about the Colonial Pipeline explosion and the 
warning from AAA Carolinas that gas supplies and prices may likely be impacted again in South 
Carolina.
 
Don't know if you guys have plans to comment at this point, but I would ask if Gov. Haley is at 
least contemplating any preemptive plan to help mitigate any potential problems to S.C,. motorists 
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at this point ---- and I'd also ask if her September executive orders to address those issues are still 
in place or had a natural expiration date, if you will?
 
If you can help on this, let me know, please.
 
Thank you,
Roddie

 
--
Roddie Burris
Staff Writer
The State
o (803) 771-8398 / c (803) 315-6953
 


